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UMY/ Tylos Private School

29-08-2023

Dear Parents,

Warm Greetings from Tylos Private School!

We are pleased to inform you that the books will be available in the school premises. Parents
may come and collect their children’s books and booklets.

Please find below the books distribution schedule.

Date Grade Location Time
Wednesday Grade 3 and 4 Main building 8:00-12:00
30-08-2023

Thursday Grade 1 and 2 Main building
31-8-2023

® Please note that Grade 5 to Grade 8 books and booklets will be distributed in the class by next week.

While collecting booklets from school, please observe the following rules:

7. Social distancing to be maintained at all times.

8. Wearing mask and gloves before entering the school premises is a must.

9. Parents are advised to bring their own pens for signing the acknowledgement of the
books’ receipt.

Warm regards

Seddiga Abdee

Principal



